
Fire Safety Inspection

Dear Valued Guests,

Thank you very much for staying at Kafuu Resort Fuchaku CONDO･HOTEL.

We have scheduled a fire safety inspection as below. The inspection will be held on during the date and time as 

below. The emergency broadcasting system will be inspected which will cause for music to sound in your room. 

If you have any inquiries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact at the front desk. We appreciate your 

understanding and cooperation. Thank you.

General Manager

Duration :

Times :

 20th MAY, 2019 – 24th MAY, 2019,

 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.

(Broadcasting check 11 a.m. – 2 p.m.）


